BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
OF OREGON

UM 1677

NOTICE BY

FRONTIER COMMUNICATIONS
NORTHWEST INC. OF INTENT TO
EXTEND PRICE PLAN BY AN
ADDITIONAL YEAR

In the Matter of the Petition of

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc.
For Approval of Price Plan Pursuant to
ORS 759.255

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. (“Frontier”) respectfully notifies the Oregon Public
Utilities Commission (“PUC”, “Commission”) of its intent, in accordance with Section W of Exhibit
A to Frontier’s Price Plan, to extend the term of the Price Plan by an additional (fourth) year,
through August 17, 2018, and as grounds states the following:

Section W of Exhibit A to Frontier’s Price Plan states that “[n]o later than the end of the
second year of the Price Plan, Frontier will notify the Commission of its intent to extend the Plan for
a fourth year...”. Frontier hereby timely notifies the Commission of its intent to extend the current
Price Plan for a fourth year.

Respectfully Submitted, August 12, 2016

George Baker Thomson, Jr.
Associate General Counsel
Frontier Communications
1800 41% St., N-100
Everett, WA 98203
425-261-5844
george.thomson@ftr.com

1 Approved in UM 1677, Order, August 18, 2014.
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